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Language & Literacy  

In term 4 pupils will complete the remaining active spelling phonemes and will continue to 

develop their grammar knowledge of parenthesis, apostrophes and proofreading. 

In reading we have started our final novel study of the year, ‘Holes’. This is a hugely enjoyable 

text for pupils and they will further develop their active reading skills through this study. We 

will also study a poem with a view to writing a critical essay on this in preparation for learning 

in S1. 

Pupils will be encouraged to continue personal reading at home either on BugClub or with a 

text of their choice. 

Numeracy & Mathematics 
In numeracy pupils will continue their Number Talks learning to encourage  

mental agility and problem solving skills. They are currently working on measure, looking at 

perimeter, area and volume. With Miss Corrigan they have been exploring co-ordinates and 

grid references by creating their own battleships game! 

Later in the term they will learn about angles and time before we revise our P7 learning 

before the summer break. 

Pupils should engage with Sumdog at home which is being set as part of homework. 

Health & Wellbeing   
P.E.  – We are currently working on fitness and fielding games in P.E. Pupils have enjoyed their 

recent athletics lessons where they sent away scores to be entered in to the sports hall 

athletics heats. We hope to complete some work on tennis too. 

Health & Wellbeing – In health we are learning about parenting. This short unit of study will 

involve learning what babies and toddlers need, how to take care of them and the role of a 

parent. 

There will also be many opportunities to learn about planning for choices and change through 

the transition programme where pupils will be able to explore their emotions. 

Wider Curriculum 
This term the class are busy preparing for their leavers assembly! They are learning lines, 

creating props and revising song lyrics to put on a great performance to mark the end of their 

seven years at KPS. 

They have been working on an art study based on the Glasgow mural trail. If you happen to be 

in the city centre in the coming weeks please help your child spot the murals.  

They are also working on science with Mrs Howat which is a real treat! 

 


